Huaxia South Chinese School Weekly News
Sept. 15, 2017
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Hello Huaxia South Students, teachers and Parents,

Our first day of school is a great start. Thanks for our parents, students, teachers and our
volunteers' team! it wouldn't have been possible without you and your support!

Please check the below link for the pictures of Marlboro Day on 9/10/2017.
https://www.flickr.com/photos/151288934@N07/albums/72157688879939295
Here's this week's announcement:

1. There is a mind- sports tournament held by Huaxia Head Quarter at Bridge Water Huaxia
Chinese School on 10/22/2017. The games include Go, chess, Chinese chess, checkers,
Backgammon, Student Sudoku, bridge and Shengji (a special card game). If you (students and
parents) are interested, please contact Jason @. jianwei.wang@gmail.com. Please see
attachment for more details.

2. This year's adult English club will be run by high school students - Gloria Liu and Helena
Zhang. The club will begin on 9/16/2017. It's free and welcomes any adult who wants to learn
English. No registration needed, just come and learn. Please see attachment for more details.

3. The free one-on-one homework tutoring program will be launched on 09/16/2017 by
TA. The program is available for Grades 1-8. It's open to community no matter you register for
Chinese school or not. Please let your friends or neighbors know we are here to help.

Wish you all the best! See you all in Saturday!

With warm regards,

Joyce Chau

HX South Chinese School Principal

09/15/2017



